
Actions from 7-25 CC meeting: 

• Cullyn can present more about using whiteboards later 
• Visitor procedures should be added as an item on the next CC agenda 
• The leadership growth/succession planning discussion should be revisited further later 

(Cullyn has notes from this CC) 
o A discussion item could be coordinating a handoff from current to new 

subcommittee chairs 
o We need to look at who’s interested in leadership roles for succession planning by 

the end of the year to be ready in January (the two vice-chairs are leaving) 
o We will need to look at leadership interest for chair next year (2026) for 2027 appt. 

• As an item for the next GM meeting, we could explain more about the CC for folks 
awareness 

o Additional GM items will need to be brainstormed at the next CC meeting 
• The mentorship discussion will need to be revisited next CC meeting (mentors absent) 
• Staff should work on a message to members requesting input for an elevator pitch for 

GCDE 
 


